
 

Can Drive 

Wynne Elementary School is hosting our 

annual Canned Food Drive!  

Our First Grade classroom, along with 

all of the others, are competing to see 

who can raise the most canned goods! 

 

The classroom that raises the most canned 

goods, will receive a free pizza party ! 

We will be raising cans 
October 28- November 18, 

2019.  

 
WE WANT  TO WIN! Please 

begin bringing cans ASAP ! 

Ms. Teagan Russell’s 1st Grade Class 


